MILL CREEK SOUTH HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
Architectural Review Committee Report – June 20, 2012
APPLICATIONS. Since our last meeting, we have received two applications. One for adding an upstairs window and one for a new shed. The window was approved with caveats, and the shed application is being reviewed.

The application for the new house at 329 Copper Hill is being reviewed by the ARC, Although the builder (Craig) is exempt from ARC review, they would like to have our approval. We have sent them a list of approved exterior colors and plan an onsite meeting this week to discuss tree removal. We appreciate their cooperation despite their exemption.

SIGN. We asked that the for-sale sign be removed from a mailbox on Stoney Creek, and the owner immediately complied but asked us to review this policy.
ACTIVITY. We had one request for mailbox paint, which I provided.

LANDSCAPING AROUND SIGN. The three ornamental grasses next to the sign have been replaced.
MAILBOXES. Three ARC members assessed mailboxes in the neighborhood and agreed that 37 are in dire need of repair or replacement. Another 68 need minor improvements such as cleaning algae, adding or replacing numbers, stabilizing, replacing board(s), or conforming to approved styles.

Attached is the letter that the board agreed to mail to the 37. If no reply is received, a second, then a third letter will be sent. I am looking into getting the letters sent by FedEx or Kinkos.

We suggest a different letter be mailed to the 68 needing minor improvements, such as the one attached.

Respectfully submitted,
Dell Erwin, Chair, ARC
